We would like to invite you to a drop-in about HS2

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. This is an opportunity to ask questions and meet HS2 and EKFB staff involved in the construction of the new railway line.

At this drop-in you will be able to:

- meet your local engagement manager and find out more about the project near you and our progress so far:
- see updated maps and plans of the project; and
- ask questions and explore the proposals in more detail.







Come and talk to us on Tuesday 29 March 2022, between 4:00pm and 7.00pm.
Chipping Warden Village Hall
Culworth Road,
Chipping Warden, Banbury
OX17 1TL

We look forward to meeting you.

Reference number: HS2-MW-EK-Ph1-Ar-Ce-C3-CR-50-16/03/2022

Freephone 08081 434 434
Minicom 08081 456 472
Email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk
Website www.hs2.org.uk

To keep up to date with what is happening in your local area, visit:

www.hs2inyourarea.co.uk